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Greetings and Happy Halloween NCPA Members.  I hope this finds everyone doing well.
District I 
Diane N. Morgan, NCCP (DMorgan@nhcgov.com)
District II 
Tiffany Driver Clark, NCCP (tiffany@mastschulz.com)
District III 
Trudy Rutherford, NCCP (emr0128@aol.com)
Note that Cumberland County Paralegal Association holds its monthly membership meetings on the second Tuesday of each month at 12:30 p.m.  Locations vary.  For more information see www.ccpara.com.  

District IV 
Blanche S. Berkowitz, NCCP (bberkowitz@sbaal.com)
On Saturday, October 18th, Blanche Berkowitz represented NCPA at Guilford College Career Day in Greensboro.  She advised the students in the program about the benefits of membership in NCPA, as well as local association participation and NCBA-PD membership.  Membership applications were distributed, along with student scholarship applications with instructions for submission.  There was a question and answer session about paralegal practice and job searches.

On Saturday, October 25th, NCBA hosted a “Wills for Heroes” in Greensboro.  Approximately 130 wills were drawn for free for local Police, Firefighters and EMT families with the help of 30 lawyers and 15 paralegals (to notarize and witness) working from 9 AM until 6PM.  District IV was represented by Wendy Kimbel, Paula Shacklock, Sheri Varner and Blanche Berkowitz (also representing GPA).

Guilford Paralegal Association, an NCPA affiliate, holds informative monthly meetings on the 2nd Tuesday of each month at 6:30PM.

GPA had a successful video replay of its full-day spring CLE seminar on Saturday, October 11th at Elon University School of Law.  Attendees received 6 hours of NCCP credits for this seminar (5 general and 1 ethics).

GPA’s October 14th meeting was held at the Wyatt Early Firm in High Point and the speaker was Mr. Steve Marks of the Guilford County Emergency Services who discussed Emergency Preparedness with many helpful tips for family, home and office.

The November 11th GPA meeting will be held at Carruthers & Roth, 235 N. Edgeworth Street in Greensboro.  The featured speaker will be John O’Neal of The O’Neal Law Office in Greensboro.  He will be speaking on “Car Law”, including: Lemon Law, Odometer Fraud, Motor Vehicle Repair Act, Auto Dealer Fraud, warranty issues, used car issues, Diminished value and depression of repair estimates. 1 hour of NCCP, CLE credits were approved.

On Tuesday, December 2nd GPA will host its annual holiday dinner at Celebration Station in High Point.  This is free to GPA members.  A fun time is planned!!!

Details about these meetings and all of GPA’s events are available on the website. http://www.guilfordparalegalassociation.org/. 

District V 
Vicki Sgro, NCCP

Central Piedmont Community College has a new eMentor program.  Below please find some information provided by CPCC:

 Career Services, has created a Career eMentor program through which current CPCC students can gain valuable information and assistance with their career planning by speaking with professionals who are currently working in their field(s) of interest.  We have found that the “insider information” that students gain through informational interviews can play a key role in their career decision-making.

 How it works
When a professional in the field agrees to participate in the program he or she registers their information in our online database.  Each eMentor sets preferences that determine how often he or she is contacted and through which method (email, phone or in-person).  Their information is made available to students.  Students who are interested in a specific field are able to contact an eMentor to ask questions about their day-to-day job, field, and other valuable tips the professional could provide about his or her work.  The information you provide will help students who are interested in possibly pursuing a paralegal career.

 We need your help!
In order to make this program available to all CPCC students we need to have Mentors who represent a wide variety of CPCC majors and related careers, including the paralegal profession.  If you or other people at your firm are interested in assisting CPCC students and sharing your expertise, please let Jenn Smith (the program coordinator) know by emailing jenn.smith@cpcc.edu or calling 704-330-6551.  Jenn would be happy to provide more detailed information about the program and answer any questions you may have or you can visit the Career Services mentor website at http://www.cpcc.edu/career/employers/mentor.  

 If you have any questions, please contact Career Services at (704) 330-6551.  Thank you in advance for you assistance in making this a beneficial program.  We look forward to hearing from you soon.

 
Thank you,

 

Connie Johnston, MS, NCC
Career Counselor - Cato; Career Services

Central Piedmont Community College

PO Box 35009; Charlotte, NC 28235

ph: 704.330.4836

District VI
Michele A. Tuttle, CLA, NCCP (Michele@barrettfirm.com)
District VII 
Stephanie Ivans, NCCP

Future events are being planned.  If you have any suggestions please contact Stephanie at 828-507-0583 or by e-mail at stephanieivans@ncmtnlaw.com. 

District VIII 
Beth Falgout, NCCP (bfalgout@nc.rr.com)
District IX 
Beverly G. King, NCCP (bev.@tissuelaw.com)
An email went out to District IX members about setting up a meet and greet.  Any comments or suggestions are appreciated and welcomed.
Affiliates Director – Teresa Stacey, NCCP (TAS@vernonlaw.com)
If any Paralegal Association would like to become an Affiliate Member of NCPA please contact Teresa at the email address above for more information.  

FORUM
If you have any articles or anything you would like to see in the FORUM please send it to Melissa A. Rutledge NCCP, Senior Editor at  marutledge@gmail.com.

2009 STUDENT SCHOLARSHIP ESSAY CONTEST
Deadline:  January 31, 2008

See attached Flyer for full details. 
NEW ITEMS IN THE NCPA STORE:

NEW!  Visit the NCPA Store to see our new arrivals!!!!
REMINDERS!!
The NCPA Annual Meeting and Seminar is scheduled for March 26-28, 2009 in Wilmington, NC at the Hilton Riverside.
